Duty of Candour

The Care Inspectorate require all social care settings to issue a Duty of Candour report yearly in March.  It means that all services must take specific steps to carry out their Duty of Candour when a serious adverse event happens. At Sound Nursery we have a procedure that must be followed which includes reporting the incident to the Care Inspectorate. 

Duty of Candour Report for Sound Nursery
· From 1st April 2023 to 31st March 2024 there were no incidents, which the Duty of Candour applies. 
· Duty of Candour log shared with staff as a shared file. 
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